NHE

General Meeting
Wednesday May 13th, 2020
Place: ZOOM

Welcome: Meeting Called to order by President, Jessica Cavaliere at 6:35pm.

Minutes from April, 29, 2020 meeting:
Approved by Jackie Split and Heather Most

The 2020/2021 Executive Board was announced :
PTA President: Jessica Cavaliere

Vice President 1: Jackie Split

Vice President 2: Brittany Spince

Treasurer: Amanda Geus

Recording Secretary: Carissa Sangermano
Corresponding Secretary: Jessica Smith

Budget Report: Andrea Castellanos :
PTA paid for teacher appreciation dinner at La Bamba Restaurant $1,500, PTA paid for Mrs. Floyd and Mr. Suarez to have
lunch on Principals day and Purchased $1,499.66 in 5th grade graduation gifts.

It was agreed to move money to the summer Interim fund in the event it can be used for the window covers or upcoming
events at the beginning of school. A motion was made by Jessica Cavaliere and agreed by Carissa Sangermano and
Amanda Geus.

Principals Report:

Window covering samples / options were shown.

Mrs. Floyd thanked PTA for paying for lunch.

We had some discussions about canvas & the districts current survey.

Ongoing Fundraisers & upcoming events:
Box Tops, Shoparoo and Amazon Smile now available on phone.

Discussions:

Carvel Night money will go to the PTA teacher appreciation fund $182

Lab Top return will be in the Fall of 2020

Cassandra agreed to email Mrs. Floyd the information regarding uniform replay

Talked about a time children can get any personal items upon returning to the school.

PTA will try to distribute color run gifts through the summer if allowed. Discussed upcoming parent communicators also.

Jessica Cavaliere thanked everyone for coming and meeting adjourned at 8:06pm.



